
 

 

Commemoration of the terrorist attack 1972 in Munich 

 

On September 5, 2012 at Connollystraße 31, the scene of the tragic events, official delegates, 

among them Israel’s Vice Premier Minister Silvan Shalom, Munich’s Lord Mayor Christian 

Ude and the chairwoman of the local Jewish Congregation Charlotte Knobloch gathered for a 

wreath laying ceremony. Also present were surviving members of the 1972 Israeli Olympic 

team. Shay Shapira, son of the murdered track trainer Amizur Shapira said the Kaddish for his 

father and the other victims. - Many thanks to Mrs. Lilo Mayr (Munich) for providing the 

photos for this album. 
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Like a flashback of 1972: Special police forces on the rooftops securing the area during the event 
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The attendees listening to a musical intermezzo 

 

 

Lord Mayor Ude giving an interview after the ceremony 
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Wreaths laid down in front of the memorial in Connollystraße 31 
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